




Code Enforcement Office
51 E Norton Ave
Eustis, FL

Date: November 8, 2024

Subject: Application for Reduction of Code Enforcement Fine and Request for Lien Removal

To Whom It May Concern,

I, Gerardo Zadra, as manager and owner of Tributa Investment LLC, hereby submit this
Application for Reduction of Code Enforcement Fine for the property located at 1601 Orange
Drive, Eustis, FL. Attached to this letter, you will find the Sunbiz registration and ownership
documentation for my company.

Tributa Investment LLC acquired the property at 1601 Orange Drive through a tax deed sale
conducted by Lake County on December 12, 2023. The attached tax deed confirms our
ownership and establishes that the property was purchased free and clear of any prior liens.

The property was sold by Lake County due to unpaid taxes. Since acquisition, we have ensured
the property’s full compliance with local regulations, brought it up to code, and cleared all debris
to maintain it in good condition. While we were in the process of evicting the previous
occupants, we received a notice regarding debris, issued to Tributa Investment LLC. We
addressed and resolved this issue promptly upon completion of the eviction process. A copy of
this notice is also attached for your reference.

Given these actions and the property’s current compliance status, we respectfully request the
removal of any existing lien and fine on the property, as it is now clean and in full compliance
with code requirements. Additionally, we request a waiver of any remaining fines and the
issuance of a verification letter confirming that the property is not in violation. This
documentation is essential to complete the closing process with clear and compliant records.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please feel free to contact me should you require
any additional information.

Sincerely,

Gerardo Zadra
Manager/Owner
Tributa Investment LLC
7791 NW 46 St Ste 419, Doral, FL
gerardzadra@gmail.com






















